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     Happy Independence Day! Two hundred, forty-nine years ago, on July 4, 1776, the Declaration of Independence was signed, first and most notably by John Hancock, who then reportedly stated, ‘there, King George should be able to read that!’ To which Benjamin Franklin replied, ‘the king should be able to read that without his spectacles.’ 
     How about you? Do you struggle to ‘read without your spectacles?’ If so, we have a substantial collection of Large Print books to enjoy, with more on the way! Even if you don’t need a pair of specs for reading, the larger typeface and more generous line spacing can benefit readers who struggle with reading for other reasons. Why not try a Large Print book and see the difference for yourself?
     Our July Story Walk is here! Even if you don’t have little ones with which to enjoy it, you are welcome to take a stroll down the sidewalk next to the library and have fun with the whimsy of Brown Bear for yourself.
     The next Library Board meeting is scheduled for July 21 at 7:00 pm here at the reading center, and the next Mystery Meal is set for July 24 over at the Community of Christ Church at noon. As always you are more than welcome to join us!
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use via Wi-Fi or public-use computers, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553 or greenwoodreadingcenter@gmail.com. Visit us on the web at: greenwood.stls.org

